
 
 

Save the Date: Arroyo de Los Chamisos Crossing Project 
Open House 

6 to 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 25, at Santa Fe Community College 
 
The City of Santa Fe invites community members to an open house to discuss the 
Arroyo de Los Chamisos Crossing Project. The meeting will be held from 6 to 7:30 p.m. 
on Tuesday, July 25, at the Santa Fe Community College (Main Campus – Jemez 
Room). Representatives from the City’s Public Works Department and the consultant 
team will be in attendance.   
 

The project is currently in the preliminary design phase, and the project team will be 
available to share visuals and answer questions during the meeting. No formal 
presentation is scheduled, and community members can stop by the open house at any 
time. Parking for the open house will be available in Area A at SFCC.   
 
To share comments, ask questions, or request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related 
accommodations, contact Denise Aten with Bohannan Huston at daten@bhinc.com / 505-264-0111 
/ 7500 Jefferson St. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87109.  
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